
We are thrilled to welcome 

Mr. Barry Biggs
as our new

Plant and Field Services Manager

“Together We Educate, Heart, Mind and Soul.”

Superior North Catholic District School Board  
welcomes Mr. Barry Biggs as our new Plant and Field 
Services Manager.

Mr. Biggs has a diploma in Mechanical Engineering 
Technology and his work experience has given him a 
practical skill set, with an emphasis on safety, budgets and 
more importantly, timelines and schedules. His varied 
senior management background has provided him with the 
opportunity to supervise diverse onsite and offsite projects; 
this included bidding and winning high dollar value 
contracts worldwide.

Mr. Biggs comes with over a decade of project 
management experience which involved the development 
of request for proposals project bidding, awarding of 
contracts, project delivery and execution. He brings an 
extensive background in capital planning, preventive 
maintenance and has a great deal of knowledge in life

 

cycle costing and using the approach of total cost of ownership while developing capital and 
operating budgets.

Mr. Biggs has a strong background of successfully working with contractors, skilled trades and 
suppliers and he understands the importance of creating a collaborative working partnership, 
whereby ensuring successful outcomes and on-time delivery. At his previous job, he was the 
management representative for the Plant’s Health and Safety Committee for over fifteen years 
and very adept in all areas of building including plumbing, electrical, mechanical, roofing, concrete 
and carpentry as well as a solid knowledge of the building code.

Mr. Biggs is very thrilled to be joining our Superior North Catholic District School Board Family!  
Congratulations Barry and Welcome to SNCDSB!


